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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Singapore presents

its compliments to the Secretary-General of ASEAN and has the honour to refer to the

Protocol to Amend the ASEAN Memorandum of Understanding on Air Freight

Services (hereinafter referred to as "the Protocol") signed on 8 February 2007 in

Bangkok, Thailand.

The Ministry has the honour to inform the Secretariat that pursuant to

Article 3 of the Protocol, the Republic of Singapore hereby deposits its Diplomatic

Note with the Secretary-General of ASEAN.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Singapore avails

itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of ASEAN the assurances

of its highest consideration.
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